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Sheepmount on target for completion Mid July, consultation is taking place with user groups over possible phased access. Track replacement will commence at first available weather conditions.

New athletics and football officer, Quentin Dodds, commenced work 18th. April.

Interviews taking place for 3 vacancies in Sports and Recreation Section and hope to be back to full strength by June.

City Council will be hosting a post employed by NACRO to develop football in the community specifically with NACRO clientele.

Plans for Bitts Park Play Area re-development are being drawn up. The work itself is scheduled for Autumn to avoid disruption during Summer.

It is hoped to have the Water Feature running in time for the start of the school summer holidays.

A new Play Area Strategy is to be worked up through consultation to cover the entire district.

A strategy for tree replacement following the floods is being drawn up. This will have links to the use of open spaces as part of the Carlisle Renaissance project.

Countryside Section are working on projects with schools and voluntary groups. Volunteer days set for 2005/2006-15 at present. 20 events have been organised, with more to follow. A grant has been successfully applied for to carry out Environmental Training, run by BTCV in Kingmoor.

ECCP is undertaking considerable amount of work dealing with Rights of Way.

Working with Eden Rivers Trust to develop implementation of Restoring Eden Project.

Museums in the NorthWest are to receive an extra £7.1 million over the next 3 years for the Renaissance in the Regions programme. This funding is directed towards the NorthWest Hub Museums and Tullie House Museum and Art Gallery will be one of the recipients. The funding is to help museums improve museum collections and displays, attract new visitors and deliver better services to schools.

The Must Have Toys Exhibition is an outstanding success. Since the exhibition opened in February there have been 11938 visitors, twice the number visiting the museum exhibition at the same time last year. The exhibition is a touring exhibition from the Victoria and Albert Museum and Tullie House is the first venue to show the exhibition outside London.

The Easter programme of activities and drop ins at Tullie House have extremely popular and over 500 Tullie Cards have been issued.
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